
Pledge Campaign for 
 "Sacred Sights ~ Sacred Sounds" 

 Begins Today! 
Members from the project committee and the choir, along 
with Fr Anthony, recently had a meeting with 
representatives from the window and organ companies 
and we have exciting plans to move forward! 

Our efforts to raise $300,000 are now underway, and your 
financial contributions are key to our success. 

You will find pledge envelopes in the pews. We encourage 
you to take an envelope home and prayerfully consider 
what you can commit to give over the next two years.  
Return your envelopes by mail, or drop them off in the 
office or the collection basket at Mass. 

Together, with your prayers and financial support, we can 
create a worship space that reflects the sacredness of our 
community and inspires all who enter. 

 


